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May 3, 1933.

H. H. Rewatt, Eeq.,
Deputy Minister of the Interior, 
Department of the Interior, 
Ottawa.

My dear Mr. Rowatt,

I attach herewith copy of a letter written 
by ne to Major General J.H.MacBrlen, C.B., C.M.G., B.S.O 
Gonnissloner, Royal Canadian Mounted Police, in which I 
asked for the co-operation of his force in helping the 
Department of Parasitology and Helminthology at Macdonald 
u°llegi, McGill University, to make a larger contribution 
co tne solution of those problems with which that Institute 
can deal. In his reply, General MacBrien suggested that I 
wi'ite co you, as Commissioner for the Territories, in order 
that you might bring before your Council for decision such 
policies as mrght be inaugurated.
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1 am forwarding with this letter an ap­
preciation of what the Institute of Parasitology has in 
mind, and I suggest that if yoi are willing Professor 

Ca!Ttercmt director of the Institute, proceed to 
Ottawa for consultation with you. McGill University 
will regard it as a favour if you will consent to discuss 
t iis matter with Professor Cameron.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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